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October 25, 2022

Response to Providers’ Questions

1.1 Question: | thought IUSD extended the contract with Toshiba till Oct 2023? Could you help
me with the update on this?

Answer: Irvine USD’s current contract with Toshiba has been extended through October 14,
2023. Irvine USD will cease leasing additional copiers under the current agreement with Toshiba in April
2023 to avoid leasing additional equipment so close to the end of the contract term. The District would
like to secure a purchasing vehicle prior to this date to support site needs.

Additionally, the District would like to refresh copiers during the summer to minimize disruption
to sites. Please refer to the RFI for details related to the District’s desired timeframe.

1.2 Question: The document says RFI Posting date is November 10, 2022. Is that correct, because
the doc is available now.

Answer: Thank you for noticing the incorrect release date. Our team completed drafting the
Request for Information early and elected to release it to allow Providers additional time to write their
Responses. The RFI has been corrected with the release date of October 19, 2022.



